Streethouse School Newsletter

12th May 2023



Weekly Message

A massive congratulations to our year 6 pupils who have completed their SATs assessments this week. They have been a credit to the school, tried their best and done themselves proud. Well done to each and every one of you. Well done to Masie-Leigh for winning our commemorative plate competition – this will now be made into a real plate.

Update: The inbox set up to support families during the covid period is no longer in use or manned (helpline@) therefore please direct any email communication with the school to the office@streethouse.wakefield.sch.uk Thankyou!

Mrs Wright, Head Teacher

Golden Book Award Winners		
Class	'Golden Child'	
Team Morris	Avah	
	Finley	
Team Holmes	Kai-Riley	
	Amelia	
Team James	Lacie	
	Frankie	
Team Finch	Kaitlin	
	Morgan	
STARR	Lily-Ella	

Diary dates		
Date	Event	
Wednesday	KS2 Olympics – Selected	
17 th May Wednesday	children Year 1 & 2 Athletics –	
24 th May	Group of 12 children	
29 th – 2 nd June	SPRINGBANK HOLIDAY – School Closed	
Wednesday 5 th July	Sports Day – TBC	
Tuesday 10 th	Leavers Performance –	
July	Afternoon showing	
Wednesday	Leavers Performance –	
11th July	Morning showing	
Friday 14 th July	End of Year reports home	
Tuesday 18 th	Airport Day – Arrive in non-	
July	uniform ready for your	
	holidays! More details to	
	follow.	
Friday 21st July	Leavers parents assembly	
Monday 24 th July	SCHOOL CLOSED – SUMMER HOLIDAYS	

Weekly Attendance (National expectation = 96%)				
Class	%	Place		
Team Morris	93.8%	3rd		
Team Holmes	92.4%	4 th		
Team James	99.0%	2 nd		
Team Finch	99.1%	1 st		
Whole School	96%			
Raffle winner	Kaitlin			

TEAM MORRIS: EARLY YEARS

This week the children have been learning about the lifecycle of a butterfly. The children have enjoyed lots of stories about caterpillars and butterflies. The children have been really good at making caterpillars and butterflies in the playdough. In Maths the Nursery children have been learning more about 2D shape and have been super at remembering the names of the shapes. The Reception children have been working on learning numbers beyond 10 and have been great at solving problems involving numbers. The children are looking forward to some special visitors arriving!

TEAM JAMES: Y3/4

Are Team James awesome or what? You continue to impress the heck out of me. Our English work particularly planning a narrative and using fronted adverbials has been outstanding and we are working hard to develop our skills in creating tension by choosing amazing vocabulary. Our maths work is developing and at the moment we have worked on comparing, ordering and rounding decimals. Our amazing year 4 students are working very hard to learn their multiplication tables in preparation for their test in June. In science we have been identifying vertebrates and invertebrates and we have made a leaflet to show the KS1 children. In history, we have found out about how coal fuelled the industrial revolution.

We are reading every day and developing our love of books. Don't forget to work towards your Dojos.

TEAM HOLMES: Y1/2

This week we have been hard at work creating job advertisements for nurses needed in the war. The children have worked so hard on their handwriting and have created some beautiful pieces of work. In maths we have been focusing on time and the duration of time. We have been measuring our sunflower plants in science to see how much they have grown in different conditions. Well done for a fabulous week Team Holmes!

TEAM FINCH: Y5/6

Well - that was fast. The end of the SATS week, and a big well done to all the Year sixes. You smashed it - giving it your best every day. Maths, SPAG and Reading, you did it all!

In English, the year fives have been writing their very own guide about Beowulf - how to slay monsters. They are very interesting pieces...

We learned lots about the heart this week. Did you know that a blue whale's heart is the size of a COMS

Special mentions to Kaitlin and Morgan this week.

THE HIVE (A message from Mrs Light)



HOW IT WORKS

We turn your daily shopping into every day magic! easyfundraising partners with over 7,000 brands who will donate part of what you spend to a cause of your choice. It won't cost you any extra. The cost is covered by the brand.

Brands pay us a commission because when you start your shop from the easyfundraising website or app, they can see we sent you to them. If you make a purchase, a commission is generated, and we turn that into a donation - magic!

GENERAL REMINDERS

JOTTER APP

Please sign up to the Jotter App for the school so that you never miss a notification. You can go to your App Store on your phone and download 'Jotter App' and select Streethouse Primary, WF7 6DJ.

FEEDING HUNGRY MINDS

Please ensure your child's account remains in credit to ensure they receive a dinner each day.

Any problems, please let us know! We will be happy to help you.

SAFEGUARDING

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Morris and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wright & Mrs Light. If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of any child, please be aware that they are available to speak to in school.